
  

 

Merkblatt Internationaler Führerschein 

 

Dear customer, 

with this leaflet, applying for your international driving license is very easy: 

 

Important: 

You need your international driving license in 3-4 weeks at the earliest, then you do 

not need a personal appointment. In this case, please submit the application by post. 

In this case, please send us a copy of the documents below as well as an original 

biometric passport photo. 

Please use the following address for sending: 
 
Landratsamt Böblingen 
Führerscheinstelle 
Parkstraße 16 
71034 Böblingen 

 

If it is really urgent, you can arrange a personal appointment with the responsible 

clerk, Mrs. Berendt, on 07031 / 663-2583 or email: s.berendt@lrabb.de. She is 

available on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9 to 12 a.m. 

 

Please bring the following documents with you: 

 

 application 

 usareur 

 passport 

 biometric passport photo 

 16 € (it is possible to pay in cash or by card at the automatic pay station) 
 

Kind Regards 

Your driver`s licence office 


